PERFORMANCE REPORT

This is a standing item on the Board Agenda. At the May Board areas of challenge were

- Timeliness of Initial Child Protection Conferences
- Low attendance at CSE (73%) and Domestic Abuse (72%) Training.

Book a place at CSE Training <u>here</u>
Book a place at Domestic Abuse Training <u>here</u>

The Board agreed the terms of reference for a new practitioner forum.

PRACTITIONER FORUM

This will help to inform the board by seeking the views of professionals from all agencies. The first meeting is taking place on 29th June at 1pm

Contact <u>Sarah Taylor</u> if you would like to be involved





Simon Hester presented to the Board 1 million 999 calls annually | 7 counties | 5000 staff

Ambulance crews are trained to be astute reporters of safeguarding concerns. They attend when people are unprepared and in crisis. In 2016 ambulance staff made 13,000 referrals into other agencies in South Glos.

Challenge to agencies – only 6% of referrals made receive any feedback to the ambulance service about outcomes.



FAMILY NURSE PARTNERSHIP

Nikki Lawrence | Suzi Jones

Suzi shared the story of "Sarah". Sarah is a 19 year old Care Leaver who has poor mental health and has been sectioned under the mental health act on a number of occasions. She has previously had very poor engagement with services. Suzi described Sarah's journey through pregnancy and how she worked with Sarah over a two year period to support her as she became a Mum.





SGSCB Website



Amy Weir (Chair)
Sarah Taylor (Board Manager)

BUSINESS MATTERS

- The MASH Procedural Guidance was agreed
- The ART Annual Report was presented to the Board
- Board Members reviewed the Deep Dive Multi Agency Audit into children subject to a Section 47 enquiry
- News and Research document was launched. You can find a copy on the website

This is a snapshot of the Safeguarding Children Board that took place on 5th May 2017.

Full details are available <u>here</u>